
* This is a copy of a follow-up email sent to the original Stakeholder list for the Flood Hazard 
Area Control Act Rules following the March 11, 2011 Stakeholder Meeting.  The email is 
seeking volunteers to participate in the subcommittees identified below.  The request for 
volunteers is by invitation only.   
 

 
 
During the Friday March 11, 2011 Stakeholder meeting it was apparent that several topics 
require additional discussion.  These topics include: 
 
* Riparian Zones Standards 
* Bridges and Culverts/Transportation Projects 
* Acid Producing Soils 
* Building Standards/Higher Standards/tidal vrs. fluvial 
* Stormwater Management  
* Electronic Submission 
 
For each of the topics referenced above, the Office of Land Use Management is seeking 
volunteers to participate in at least one, maybe more subcommittee meetings on each topic. The 
number of meetings will be determined based on the complexity of the topic.  In addition to the 
meetings it is anticipated that information will be exchanged within the subcommittee by email.    
 
Please e-mail Jill Aspinwall (jill.aspinwall@dep.state.nj.us) your interest in participating on a 
subcommittee as well as the topic you would like to be assigned by Friday March 25, 2011. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Robert B. Piel, Jr. 
Office of Land Use Management 
 


